
Date: 27 July 2020 

 

The Electoral Committee for Middle East and North Africa  
Habitat International Coalition Board  

Acceptance letter 
 

Warm Regards 

I am Ms. Taghreed Abdul-Razek, working for Together Association for Environmental and 

Human Protection, sending you this letter to declare my acceptance for the candidacy for the 

election process to elect the regional representative for MENA at HIC Board. 

I wish you a successful election process.   

 

 

 


